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diminishes. Attachment B of this memo provides a more detailed comparison of NY and the
City’s ARRA grant programs including grant award amounts, expenditures and job counts.

The ARRA Program requires an unprecedented level of transparency and
accountability requirements as to how these funds are utilized. As such, the CAO is committed
to provide City-wide management oversight of ARRA grants to ensure that the City meets the
stringent grant requirements set by ARRA. Should Council require additional information
relative to the City’'s ARRA Program or if you have questions, please contact Ana Mae Yutan
of my staff at (213) 978-7682.
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